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Kudos 

Sunil Babbar, Professor, and Ravi Behara, Professor, both in the Department of Information 
Technology and Operations Management, along with co-authors Xenophon Koufteros, Elliot 
Bendoly, Richard Metters and Kenneth Boyer, have had their paper titled, “Looking at Ourselves: 
Lessons about the Operations Management Field Learned from our Top Journals,” accepted for 
publication in the Journal of Operations Management (ABS4*).  

  
Sunil Babbar, Professor, and Ravi Behara, Professor, both in the Department of Information 
Technology and Operations Management, along with co-authors Xenophon Koufteros and 
Christina Wong, have had their paper titled, “SCM Research Leadership: The Ranked Agents and 
their Networks,” accepted for publication in Supply Chain Management: An International Journal 
(ABS3).  

  
Sunil Babbar, Professor, and Ravi Behara, Professor, both in the Department of Information 
Technology and Operations Management, along with co-authors Xenophon Koufteros and 
Christina Wong, have had their paper titled, “Charting Leadership in SCM Research from Asia 
and Europe,” accepted and published in the International Journal of Production Economics 
(ABS3).  
 
Michael Harari, Assistant Professor, Management Programs, with co-authors, H. R. Parola, C. 

Hartwell and A. Riegelman, have had their paper titled, “Literature searches in systematic 

reviews and meta-analyses: A review, evaluation, and recommendations,” accepted for 

publication in the Journal of Vocational Behavior. 

Paul Koku, Professor, Department of Marketing, has had two sole-authored papers accepted for 

 presentation at the Academy of Marketing Science World Marketing Congress, to be held in 

 Brisbane in July, 2020.  The two manuscripts are titled, “Are Ethical Boycotts Merely Value 

 Signaling? The Financial Effect of Ethical Boycotts,” and “On the Legal Liabilities of Food 

 Tampering in the U.S. - A Review and Marketing Implications.” 

Melanie Lorenz, Assistant Professor, Department of Marketing, with co-authors, J.R. Ramsey, M. 

 Andzulis and G. R. Franke, have had their paper titled, “The Dark Side of Cultural Intelligence: 

 Exploring Its Impact on Opportunism, Ethical Relativism, and Customer Relationship 

 Performance,” accepted for publication in Business Ethics Quarterly. (ABS 4) 

David Menachof, Associate Professor, Department of Information Technology and Operations 

 Management, and co-authors, have had their article titled, “Exploring Logistics Service Quality 

 in Hai Phong, Vietnam,” published in The Asian Journal of Shipping and Logistics. 
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Jim Riordan, Clinical Assistant Professor and Director, Management Programs – Sport 

Management, received the Outstanding Alumnus for 2020 by the FAU College of Education's 

Department of Education Leadership and Research Methodology.  

Eric Shaw, Emeritus Professor, Department of Marketing, with co-authors Stephen Pirog and 

Justin Hall, have had their paper titled, “Household Purchasing Productivity:  Concept and 

Consequences,” accepted to the Journal of Macromarketing.   

Alan Whiteman, Associate Program Director, Management Programs/Health Administration, 
with co-author, U. Roopnarinesing, have had their paper titled “A Literature Review of the 
Learning Methodologies Applicable to Graduate Students Earning Advanced Degrees in 
Healthcare Administration,” accepted for publication in Reports on Global Health Research 
Journal.  
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